
 
Plumbing License Exam Dates  

 
 

The examinations for a State of Illinois Plumbing License will be held on the following dates:   
 

2012 2013 

October 16 & 17 January 15 & 16 

October 23 & 24 February 19 & 20 

November 27 & 28 March 19 & 20 

 April 16 & 17 

 May 14 & 15 

 June 18 &19 

  

 
 

*Dates are subject to change/cancellation 
 

Applicants must submit an application and receive Department approval in writing before being admitted to the 
examination area. Each examinee will be required to present his/her letter of admittance to check-in for the examination.  
No visitors will be permitted in the examination area. 
 
Applications are approved on a first-come, first-served basis and eligibility is determined at the time the application is 
received and reviewed.  Maximum seating is 100 per month (50 per day). After the first 100 applications have been 
approved for each month, the Department will begin to schedule applicants for the following month’s exam.  

 
 
 

 
 

Applicants must have met all requirements as outlined in Section 750.300 of  

The Illinois Plumbers Licensing Code, before applying to take the exam.  

 Application fees are non-refundable. 

Once admitted to the exam, any applicant that cancels or does not appear to test as scheduled, forfeits the 

examination fee and must submit a new application accompanied by the required fee as mandated in  

Section 10 of the Illinois Plumbing License Law. 

 
 
 
 
Inquiries about the examination should be addressed to the Illinois Department of Public Health, Plumbing Program, 535 
West Jefferson, Ground Floor, Springfield, IL 62761, or telephone: 217-524-0791. 
 
 


